
Bible study newsletter 
 

Hi, my name is Caleb and I’m really keen and passionate to start this bible study because I 
feel God has called me here to share and let other people have the chance to experience 
this amazing thing.  
 
Let me know if you are interested in coming 
cfamilton@student.ccsc.nsw.edu.au  
or get in touch with Tim on 
tmcbride@ccsc.nsw.edu.au  
 
Where​: Room 39  
When​: Every Wednesday from week 4 
onwards from 4:15pm-4:45pm 
Why​:  

- There will be refreshments  
- Bring your friends 
- Learn and read about the bible 
- Have fun! 
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